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Dear Parents and Carers,                                                                             8 October 2021 

 

Hedgehogs trip to Lewes Castle – Tuesday 9th November 2021.  
 
The children in Hedgehog Class have an excellent opportunity to enrich their learning this 
term. We have arranged for the children to visit Lewes Castle on Tuesday 9th November. 
We shall have the chance to dress up, draw, handle artefacts and have a guided tour of the 
castle. 
 
Here are some details of the day: 
 
Transport and Times. 
To keep the cost of the trip to a minimum we would kindly ask that you drive the children to 
meet us at Lewes Castle, instead of us purchasing coach hire.  
 
Please ensure your child is at the entrance to the castle shop at 9:45 am and collected 
from the entrance at 2:00 pm. 
 
Uniform.  
The children need to wear their full school uniform on the day. This makes it easier for us to 
spot our group when we are out and about around the castle. 
 
Please ensure your child has the following: 
 

1. A packed lunch, including drinks, in a bag that is easy to carry. For those normally in 
receipt of free school meals, please let us know if you would like us to provide a 
packed lunch. 

2. Appropriate footwear and clothing: waterproofs, hats and sunscreen etc. depending 
on the weather.  Some of the exhibits and activities are outside. 
 

Volunteers.  
We are looking for 3 eager parent volunteers to help us on our trip. Please indicate if you 
can join us via your child’s Parent Pay account. 
 
Costs. 
To cover the costs, we are asking for a contribution of £9.72 per child  to be made via 
Parent Pay where you can also complete the on line form. (If your child is in receipt of pupil 
premium, you do not need to contribute.) Unfortunately, if we do not receive sufficient 
contributions, we will have to cancel the outing.  
 
Please don’t hesitate to come and speak to us if you have any questions.  
 

Mrs Baker and Ms Finch 

Hedgehogs Class Teachers 


